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Media release: 2 February 2021 

Minister of Commerce and Consumer Affairs to open FSC’s Get In Shape Summit 

The new Minister of Commerce and Consumer Affairs, the Hon Dr David Clark will open the Financial 

Services Council’s (FSC’s) upcoming Get In Shape Summit in Wellington on 10 February 2021. 

It is set to be one of his first appearances at a financial services industry event in his new role as 

Minister of Commerce and Consumer Affairs. Clark’s speech  at the first Summit session, will be 

followed by a Q & A moderated  by FSC CEO, Richard Klipin.  

“We are delighted to welcome the Hon David Clark to our Get In Shape Summit series,” says Klipin. 

“The financial advice sector is undergoing significant change. We at the FSC along with the financial 

advice community in New Zealand are looking forward to hearing the Minister’s views as he steps 

into his new role. 

“This is a great opportunity for our industry to hear first-hand from the new Minister on his priorities 

and expectations and is not to be missed.” 

The annual Get In Shape Summits bring together almost 1000 members of the financial advice 

community across the country, with the 2021 series designed to prepare advisers for the new 

Financial Advice Regime commencing on 15 March.  

The Summits will also feature sessions unpacking research from NZ and the globe, opportunities to 

network with leaders shaping the future of the sector and a masterclass to help advisers prepare for 

the new regulation.   

The Joy of Money authors Kate McCallum and Julia Newbould will also be sharing their tools, tips and 

insights to help advisers grow their business. 

Last chance to register – 8 days to go until the Wellington Summit  

The February 2021 Get In Shape Advice Summits will be held in Auckland, Christchurch, Wellington 

and Dunedin. Tickets are going fast with around 1000 tickets already sold. Registrations will close 

this week.   

The Marketplace 2021 

The Marketplace returns this year, with government and regulators, insurers and trustee service 

providers, IT solutions, colleges and consultants coming along to support advisers in preparing for 

the changes. 

More information is available, and registrations are open at www.getinshape.nz. 

ENDS 

http://www.getinshape.nz/
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For all media enquiries, please contact:  

Richard Klipin  

Chief Executive Officer  

Financial Services Council of New Zealand  

021 0233 5414 or richard.klipin@fsc.org.nz   

 

About the Financial Services Council  

The FSC is a non-profit member organisation and the voice of the financial services sector in New 

Zealand. Our 91 members comprise 95% of the life insurance market in New Zealand and manage 

funds of more than $83bn. Members include the major insurers in life, health, disability and income 

insurance, fund managers, KiwiSaver and workplace savings schemes (including restricted schemes), 

professional service providers, and technology providers to the financial services sector. 

www.fsc.org.nz, twitter: @FSC__NZ 
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